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LU to be a Part of St. Louis International Film Festival for Kids

July 24, 2013

The Lindenwood University Film Series will be a venue for the 2013 St. Louis International Film Festival Kids 
Festival with free screenings of two films at Young Hall Theatre. This is the first time Lindenwood has served as 
a venue for the film festival.

Wolf Children, by Japanese director Mamoru Hosoda, will be screened at 1 p.m. on Saturday, July 27, and The 
Painting, by French director Jean-Francois Laguionie, will be screened at 1 p.m. on Saturday, Aug. 3.

“We are honored that Cinema St. Louis is partnering with the Lindenwood Film Series to host two screenings as 
part of its inaugural International Children’s Film Festival (SLIFF/Kids),” said David Brown, director of the 
Lindenwood University Film Series. “This is an exciting opportunity for St. Charles County and for Lindenwood, 
and it will further integrate the Film Series into the St. Louis arts community.”

For more information on the Lindenwood Film Series, visit www.lindenwood.edu/film.

Press Release Contact:

Public Relations
Lindenwood University
publicRelations@lindenwood.edu

Related Items:Lindenwood University Film Series

 1827-2013 Lindenwood University • 209 S. Kingshighway • St. Charles, MO 63301

Switchboard (636) 949-2000
Undergraduate Admissions (636) 949-4949
Evening & Graduate Admissions (636) 949-4933

mailto:publicRelations@lindenwood.edu
http://www.lindenwood.edu/film/

	LU to be a Part of St. Louis International Film Festival for Kids

